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DALLAS -- The University of Texas (Southwestern) Medical 

School at Dallas has received a grant of $2,500 from Research 

to Prevent Blindness, Iric., for studies in eye disease. 

The grant, awarded to Dr. John R. Lynn, chairman of the 

Department of Opthalmology at Southwestern, is unrestricted 

and will be used by Dr. Lynn and his associates to further 

their research work. 

The organization is a private voluntary health o~gani­

zation dedicated to "conquering eye disease through research." 
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